From: Ray Fallon NS
Sent: 10 February 2017 12:44

To: aquaculturereview

Subject: Aquaculture Consultation

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

A chara,

Regarding the proposed review of the licensing process, I would like to remind you that public engagement
is vital, as is the protection of Special Areas of Conservation and indigenous species. I would implore you to
carry out full EIA Environmental Impact Assessments on all proposed sites, as is done in Scotland and
France,

Le meas,

Ray Fallon




